
February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
Year 13 Leavers’ Event 2024 
 
This year’s Year 13 leavers’ event will be held at Richings Park Golf Club, North Park, 
Iver, SL0 9DL on Friday 21st June 2024. The event will begin at 7pm and we ask that 
everyone arrive by 7.15pm, so that group photos can take place outside the venue.  The 
doors will officially open at 7.30pm. There will be a gourmet food company on site from 
8.30pm to 10.30pm, serving unlimited portions of the following food items: pulled pork 
bun; crispy chicken sandwich; Angus street burger; posh fishwich; Canadian poutine; 
Thai sweet chilli beyond burger; halal beef sausage. 
 
There will be a DJ set throughout the night, plus the sixth form team will be giving out 
some special awards. We also have a 360° photobooth, sweet cart and photographer on 
site, to capture the students’ final memories of Uxbridge High School. The event will end 
at midnight. 
 
Tickets are £33 and will go live on Monday 11th March 2024 via ParenPay. The 
deadline for payment is Friday 26th April 2024.  Year 13 students are welcome to bring 
a plus one to the event, but students must complete a plus one request form here in the 
first instance. All requests will then be reviewed by the sixth form team and if approved, 
they will be added to your ParentPay, under a plus one header. Tickets for plus ones are 
also priced at £33 and students will be notified if the request is successful via email. 
 
If your child receives free school meals and payment should present a problem, please 
contact the finance team via email at finance@uhs.org.uk. 
 
We hope to see many of our students come together for this event and leave their 
Uxbridge High School years in style.  If you have any further questions at all, please do 
not hesitate to contact us via sfgeneral@uhs.org.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

J Gingles 
Assistant Principal – Acting Head of KS5 
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